
 
 Lewisham Southwark College  
Supported Learning  
Afternoon Information Events for Parents and Students 2015-2016  
 
If you are interested in finding out about Supported Learning courses in the college and are 
thinking of applying for a place to start college in September 2016 then we would be pleased to 
see you at one of our parent/guardian information afternoons  
 
We hold events in the afternoon as this will give you the chance to see the college during the 
day while students are in classes and will give you the chance to visit classes and see students 
at work. The information events are mainly for parents but potential students are also welcome 
to come along.  
 
At an open afternoon/information event you will;  
- Have an introduction to the different courses and support available in the Supported Learning 
area of the college  
 
- Ask any questions about courses, the college and support  
 
- Look around the Lewisham Way site of the college  
 
- Visit classes and have the chance to talk to students and see different classes in action  
 
Afternoon information events start at 1.30pm prompt so we can talk to and show around 
whoever turns up on the day. The event normally finishes between 2.30pm and 3pm.  
Dates for Afternoon Information Events (all starting at 1.30pm) 

 Tuesday January 12th 2016 

 Tuesday February 2nd 2016 

 Tuesday March 8th 2016 

 Tuesday April 12th 2016 

 Tuesday May 10th 2016 

 Tuesday June 14th 2016 
 


